	
	Staff Council Meeting Agenda 
Wednesday, November 18, 2015 
267 University Hall
2:00 - 4:00 pm 
	




1. New & Old Business with Dr. Berberich
a. Suggestion Box submissions (OLD)

· Updated Bylaws – Do we have final approval so we can begin following them and upload them to the Staff Council website?

· The Hangar patio doors

b. Suggestion Box submissions (NEW)
· Parking on campus is a recurring issue for many students. While faculty parking remains two thirds vacant, student parking is overflowing, creating vehicle accidents, backed up parking lots, harm to pedestrians walking through the parking lot to get to class, and an increase in tardiness for student participation in classes. More students are enrolling each year to Wright State but the parking has not improved to accommodate the influx of students. I propose to change half of the faculty parking spaces into student parking to allow for fewer backed up parking lots, fewer parking lot fights over parking spaces, and a safer environment for students to walk to class without fear of being hit by an angry driver looking for a place to park. It would not take a great deal of money or energy to paint half of the faculty spots with white strips instead of yellow to improve the parking situation. It would mean more student attendance in classes as well since currently the average student spends half an hour to an hour circling the parking lot to find a space to park. Some of these students arrive three hours prior to their first class and still cannot find a parking spot. I know construction at the Arts Building blocks some available parking at the moment, which aids in the problem. However, with the increase in student numbers, the parking spaces taken up by construction would still not be sufficient enough to cut down on the parking issue. What I suggest is simple to accomplish and is not time consuming. A simple evaluation of primary parking lots not generally in use by faculty will show the amount of space wasted that could be put to better use for students who need the parking space. Please consider my proposal not just for the sake of the students who currently struggle with parking, but for prospective students looking to attend a decent campus with available parking and for the safety of pedestrians trying to navigate the parking lot without risking being hit by backed up traffic due to lack of parking. Thank you for your time and consideration.

c. Budget shortfall

d. VP/CFO/COO road map

e. Lapse in communication - finding out important info. from the news vs. finding out from University administration



f. Building & Grounds committee

g. Task Force on Affordability & Efficiency

h. [bookmark: _GoBack]Taxes for WSU employee graduate students – Can taxes be taken out at tax time?

i. Lighting at the roundabout

j. OSCHE Summer Conference 2016


2. Additional issues/topics/events
a. Raidersgiving

b. Should we invite Jeff Ulliman to our next meeting to give us a budget update similar to what he gave the BFO’s?

























Next Staff Council Meeting:   
Wednesday, December 9th from 2:00 p.m. – 4:00 p.m. – 267 University Hall
	Lake  - x8443
	
	



